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Question 1: On Sheet C10, Detail 2 (Step 4) shows the 690(11) Root Wad 
Bank Reconstruction and 690(12) Waterway Bank Revegetation and 
Protection work items being performed after all of the stream diversion and 
detour road have been removed.  This will cause turbid water to be created 
during the performance of these activities, as the creek will be diverted to 
the active excavation during the rainy month of September.  Will this be 
acceptable? 
 
Answer: The stream diversion plan is an example to what can be done to 
perform the work. 
 
I point the contractor to the Diversion Notes on Sheet C9 that state, “ 
Temporary dikes or berms may be used to isolate the work area from 
waters of the surrounding area.  This work may require a diversion of 
stream water.  The designers recognize that different contractors will have 
various approaches for controlling water and construction 
sequencing.  This diversion plan has been developed to check for 
constructability and as a starting point for a contractor-generated 
plan.  Contractor must submit traffic control plans to ADOT&PF for approval 
prior to implementation.” 
 
Contractor is also responsible for complying with permits.   
 

End of Addendum Three 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


